
The Junior Maths Challenge 2021 results are in!

In April 2021, 44 of our S1 and S2 students took part in the United Kindom Maths Trust (UKMT) Junior

Maths Challenge 2021 (JMC). The event attracts thousands of students from across the country, and we are

proud to congratulate those who gained certificates and also those who are now moving on to the next

stage of the challenge - The Junior Mathematical Kangaroo 2021.

Congratulations to all of the students who were brave enough to take part in this exciting yet

challenging gifted and talented opportunity

All the participants will receive a qualification certificate at the end of June

From S1,

Silver Jamie, Inka, Christopher and Clémentine

Bronze Savannah, Llibert, Lusia, Christian, Tristan, Elizabeth, Elizabeth, Leila, Amélie

From S2,

Silver Matilde and William V but also William’s result was the Best in Year (S2)!

Bronze William W, Joshua, Faye, Matteo, Adrien, Malaika and Daniel

Congratulation to Alexander P. (S1D), Sarah K. and Iason P. (S1F) who will take home GOLD

certificates.

Congratulations to Sarah K. (S1D) who not only received the Best in Year (S1) but also

the Best in School result too.

We would like to wish a huge Good Luck to Alexander, Iason and Sarah who are taking part in

the next stage of the challenge – the Junior Kangaroo next week.

Well done to all for participating in the challenge

Mrs Kulikowska
JMC School Coordinator


